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Dear Director, 
 
Thank you for addressing the concerns that many hold for greyhounds within the racing industry 
in Australia. These animals have long been hidden from public view and regarded as killing dogs 
with muzzles . With the introduction of the green hounds program we are seeing so many more 
as pets. And anybody who has met one of these gentle giants will see what excellent and loving 
companions they are.  
 
These dogs do not deserve to live a life different to any other dog. They do not deserve to be hit 
over the head with a brick because they can't run fast enough. 
 
Something needs to be done, as Australians this is not they way we treat animals. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nicole Vaux 
 


